
 

Email 15 July 2025 

Bijgaand de reactie van BBL Company op bovengenoemde consultatie: 

BBL Company (BBLC) takes note of the GTS consultation on Security of Supply 2025. 
BBLC recognises the described critical role of the BBL pipeline in facilitating security of 
supply and contributing to achieving the obligated storage gas volumes from 1 
November 2025.   

BBLC remains committed to facilitating secure and reliable gas transport, thereby 
contributing meaningfully to national and regional security of supply. 


